
13715 BERRY HILL RD. 
ELKWOOD, VA 22718 

 

 

 

 

September 2, 2021 

 

Dear Customer, 

As you are aware it has become extremely difficult for us to get material that we are ordering.  
It’s not just pavers but it’s across the board with just about every supplier that we deal with.  This 
is something that is out of our control and is very frustrating.  We have never had the delay with 
deliveries that we are seeing this year.   

Effective immediately we will require a 50% deposit to order any materials that we don’t have in 
stock.  This will in return ensure that products that come in on various loads are allocated for 
your job and eliminates any chances of it being sold by mistake.   

We hope you understand our position and appreciate your business.  Thank you for being patient 
and understanding! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Elkwood Stone & Mulch 

 


